
  

 
    

UNT POLICE CRIME ALERT 

 
Friday, April 15, 2022 

On Friday, April 15, 2022, around 5 a.m., a UNT student reported he 
was walking in the 500 block of North Texas Boulevard when a grey or silver 4-

door sedan drove past him and a male passenger discharged a handgun. The 
student was not injured and believes the occupant was trying to scare, rather 

than hit, him. The UNT Police Department is investigating this incident. If you 
have any information about this incident, please call 940-565-3000. You can 
remain anonymous by calling our tip line at 940-369-8477. 

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS 

• Immediately report suspicious or dangerous activity to police by dialing 

911. 
• Trust your instincts. If the situation feels wrong or dangerous, it may be. 

Get away, call for help, and listen to your instincts. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 
• Learn more about campus safety resources and programs.    

UNT has a full-time survivor advocate available to any student who has 
been a victim of violence. The survivor advocate can make safety or 

academic accommodations, as well as assist with medical attention 
and/or counseling needs. The survivor advocate is located in the 
University Union, Room 411, and can be reached 

at survivoradvocate@unt.edu or 940-565-2648. 
 

  
   

 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ft.e2ma.net%2Fclick%2Fi4yebh%2F276ydog%2Fmzpzyp&data=04%7C01%7Cbradley.varcoe%40unt.edu%7Cddcb3f75dfbe40d131b308da1eec0a75%7C70de199207c6480fa318a1afcba03983%7C0%7C0%7C637856296499317658%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=e3wUHQl0eG2fCEhLia3E6lDsr4PDNGQGD6yqj7e3XpA%3D&reserved=0
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